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U.S. Securties and Exchange Commission 
100 F Street, NE 
Washigton, DC. 20549


Dear Chairan Cox:


I wrte to you today to express concern over a recent SEC proposal that would alter the 
regulation of anuity contracts and will adversely affect companes, agents, and 
consumers in my distrct. I encourage the SEC to extend the comment period for ths 
rulemaking proposal by 90 days to allow ample time for staeholders, the public at large, 
and Congress time to evaluate and comment on it. 

In July 2008, the SEC published for comment a proposed rue to reclassify state-reguated 
insurance products called indexed anuities as securties (proposed Rule l5lA). Ths 
rule would subject already regulated inurance products to dual reguation. It would also


these products to SEC licensed brokers rather than allowig forlimit the distribution of 


distrbution of state licensed independent insurance agents. Lastly, I believe tht ths


proposed rue will stifle innovation of anuities and life insurance products in general at 
the very time that countless Americans are searching for ways to preserve their retirement 
savings. 

I wholehearedly support efforts by the SEC to protect investors. 1 am concerned that the

curent deadine for comments does not afford all interested paries with an adequate

amount of tie to consider a rule of such importce. Therefore, I urge the SEC to


extend the comment period for proposed rue 15 y a minmum of 90 days.

S' erly, ~ ~/ 
Tom ~o I al

Member of Congress 

tancrêdo house ÇJov
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